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INTIMATIONS

A warm welcome is extended to everyone this morning and especially to any visitors worshipping with us today. 
Young Church will leave after the second hymn to enjoy their activities in the hall downstairs, whilst the crèche for under 3’s meets in the crèche room.
Tea and coffee will be available downstairs at the close of the service and we hope as many people as possible will stay and enjoy the chat.

Please take a few minutes to read the screens as there may be information, which was received too late for the printed intimations.

Our minister, the Rev. Fiona Maxwell, can be contacted by telephone on 01563 521762, by mobile on 07507312123 or by email, FMaxwell@churchofscotland.org.uk
The email address for the Church Administrator is chrchdmnstr@outlook.com.  Vanessa can be found in the office on Wednesday and Friday from 9.00 until 12.00 and on Thursday afternoon from 1.00pm until 4.00pm.
The minister, Rev Fiona Maxwell, will be on annual leave from Tuesday 14th  – 24th January, please contact the Session Clerk, Janet Grant, if you have any pastoral concerns.  Telephone number 01294 213236

Sunday 19th January, our worship will be led by the Rev Jeanette Whitecross, whose last charge before retirement was Kilwinning Abbey.
The Striders meet on Monday 13th January at 9am, come along for a great walk and even better company.
The Guild meet on Tuesday 14th January at 2pm for A Walking Adventurer with Grant Young led by Ellen MacLeod.  All Welcome.

The Lunch Break is back on Thursday 16th January at 12.15 – 2.00, come along for a bowl of soup, dessert and tea/coffee all for £3.00.

The Loss Adjusters meet on Tuesday 21st January in the Café Area at 7pm.  This is an informal gathering for those who have lost a loved one, a time to have a cuppa and chat.  All Welcome.

The Friendship Club meets on Thursday 23rd January at 2pm for travels with John Blease led by Olive Caldwell.  All Welcome.

Burns Supper Friday 31st January at 6.30pm, there are still tickets available on a Sunday Morning or from the Church Office during opening times.  Last day for buying tickets is Sunday 19th January, all menu cards need to be returned by Wednesday 22nd January between 9 and 12 at the Church Office. Thank you

(------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Pastoral Calls
Please let the Minister know today of any member you feel would benefit from a visit – those in hospital, ill at home, needing some extra pastoral support for whatever reason or tell of those who would like to talk to about any other matter.  Please ask the permission of the person(s) before you pass their details on.

Please write their details down below, tear the page off and give it to an office-bearer today.  Thanks.

Name...............................................................Phone No...........................................
Address/Hospital and Ward No.............................................................................
Brief description of the situation............................................................................

.......................................................................................................................................
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PLEASE NOTE


There is no access to the Church, Halls or Car Park on Thursday 16th January from 9pm until Saturday 18th January at 9am. Work is being carried out in the tower using a large crane.


Thank you








